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May 20, 2021

Dear CRPS Families and Staff,

We look forward to welcoming back students in Grades K - 12 to face-to-face learning on May 25th,
2021. Thank you to parents, students and staff for working together to support student learning from
home over the last two weeks.

As a reminder please refer and adhere to the following:

● Review the AHS Daily Checklist each day before school.
● If at any time you or a family member develop any symptoms of COVID-19, inform the school

immediately, stay home and follow the steps on the Guidance for Parents AHS website.
● Continue to refer to and follow the division and school return-to-school guidelines and look for

updates posted on the CRPS website.

We respectfully request that parents keep their children home from school if they know there has been
a potential exposure to COVID-19, have symptoms, or if anyone in the family is awaiting test results.
Students may return to school once the result of the potential exposure and/or test results are known to
be negative.

We are grateful that the number of COVID-19 cases has dropped significantly in our Banff, Lake Louise
and Canmore communities. We continue to watch the number of cases in Morley with concern for
those families. Please note, there will be no bus service provided by Nakoda Bus Lines for
Morley students attending CRPS schools until further notice.

We want to thank you for your ongoing support during a very challenging year. We will continue to
remain diligent in keeping our schools safe for students and staff and we will adjust the CRPS Re-Entry
Plan in accordance with any changes or new developments locally or provincially.

We want to thank you in advance for your continued cooperation. Together we will keep our schools a
safe place for students and staff.

Sincerely,

Christopher MacPhee
Superintendent of Schools

https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/edc-covid-19-screening-questionaire-english.pdf
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page16998.aspx
https://www.crps.ca/Coronavirus.php

